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SEAFORD PHOTOGRAPHIC SOCIETY POLICY 

Covid restrictions in England have now all been removed. However, the committee still has a duty of 

care to our members and guests and the number of cases continues to remain very high both 

nationally and locally. Although we are now meeting in person again, there are obviously still certain 

risks associated with this, bearing in mind the lack of ventilation in the hall and the age demographic 

of our members. 

We appreciate that some members may still have concerns about this so, until the end of the 

season, we are running all our meetings on Zoom as well, so people who want to can still participate 

from home. It is up to each individual member to assess the risks relating to themselves and to other 

club members in deciding whether to attend the meetings in person or not. 

Local rules set by the Con Club must still be followed when in the venue. We have arranged the 

chairs in the hall to provide some social distancing. 

For your own safety, as well as that of others, please do not attend meetings in person unless you 

have had both vaccines and a booster, or a recent negative test.  

If you think you might have any symptoms, including those of just a common cold, please stay away, 

get a test and self-isolate.  
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